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Our Junior classes have been filling our Prayer 
Tree with their prayers for Advent, This week, 
Harry from Year 3 has written the prayer we 
want to share with you. 
 
 

Prayer 
Dear God,  
We thank you for everything. Please help us to be patient and wait for things coming in 
Advent. On Christmas Day, please help us spend some time with you. 
Amen 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

   LOSTOCK 
 

WINNING HOUSE HALF TERM 

   LOSTOCK 

 

Please click to find out 

more about our school 

Facebook  

Twitter 

‘I can do all things 

through Christ who 

strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            

 
Remember we break up for  
Christmas at 2.00pm on Wednesday 20th 
December. 
 

Wishing all of our families and friends a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Reception and Nursery 
 
Reception and nursery all enjoyed making some bird feeders and some of the children went 
for a walk into the village to hang them up for the birds. 

Year 2  Cake Sale 
 
 
Year 2 organised a very 
successful cake sale. They 
raised £133 to buy presents 
for Manchester Children’s 
Hospital.  
 
A great lesson in kindness and 
generosity at Christmas. 

Open the Book 

We were delighted to welcome family and 
friends to join us for the latest visit of the 
Open the Book team. We were all treated 
to a unique retelling of the Christmas 
story and Y3 really enjoyed helping them 
out in some of the roles. 



        

Year 6 

 
During Advent, year 6 have been thinking about people less fortunate 
than themselves. We made our own watercolour winter landscape  
Christmas cards and took them to Eccleston Library to post in their 
'Cards for Kindness' post box. Our cards will now be delivered to local 
care homes for people who may be lonely this Christmas. Let's hope 
they bring as much joy to the people who receive them as we got from 
making and delivering them. Thank you to Eccleston Library for helping 
us with this Advent Act of Kindness. 

 

 

Lakeland Virtual 100 
 
 
 
The whole school have successfully completed their 100 
mile run this week. Every child has taken part and 
they've all worked together get to 100 miles! Thank you 
to Epic Events for organising the event and for raising 
money for books for schools. We have been awarded 
with £150 worth of books for us to use. Well done St 
Mary's! 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 
This year’s Christmas Jumper Day has raised an 
incredible £166.86 for the Save the Children 
Appeal.  Thank you to everyone for your kind 
donations for this worthy charity. 

 

St Mary’s Singing Sensations 
 
 
On the 9th Day of our Advent Acts of Kindness, the Singing 
Sensations set out to bring some festive cheer to shoppers at the 
Carrington Centre. Stationed outside Caffe Manna they sang a 
selection of favourite songs and carols. Thank you to all those of 
you who stopped to listen and an extra-big thank you to Angela at 
Caffe Manna, who hosted us and provided a very welcome hot 
chocolate and biscuit when we'd finished singing. Delicious! 



Christmas Performances 
 
 
Both the Infants and Juniors performed wonderfully this week, sharing the 
Christmas Story in their own special way. 
 
The Infants performed ‘The Bethlehem Bake-Off’ and the Juniors ‘The Magical 
Christmas Jigsaw’. 
 
Every child spoke, sang and danced their hearts out and we all feel that our 
Christmas has now well and truly started! 
 
Very well done, everyone! 
 

 
 



Upcoming Dates 
                 

Monday 18th December                   am                  Whole school    

           cinema trip    

        Lunchtime      Christmas lunch 

Tuesday 19th December   All day   Party Day (non-   

             uniform) 

Wednesday 20th December            9.10 am    Carol Service in    

             school—(please join us) 

             2pm           Break up for the    

                   Christmas holidays 

Letters Home 
 
PTA Players Production—Whole School 

Christmas Services at Eccleston, St Mary the Virgin 

 
 

Carols by Candlelight     17
th
 December at 18.30 

 
Christmas Eve                Parish Eucharist at 10.15 
                                        Crib Service at 16.00 
                                        Midnight Mass at 23.30    
 
Christmas Day                Said Eucharist at 10.15     
 
 
 

Admission to Primary School 2024 is now open. 
 
If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for their 
primary school place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your 
application. 
 
The closing date for primary applications for September 2024 is 23:59 on 
15 January 2024. 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools



